
From: Marie Waller <MarieWaller@scstatehouse.gov> 
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov
CC: J. Yancey McGillYanceyMcGill@scstatehouse.gov 

Date: 11/26/2014 9:11:12 AM
Subject: RFP Withdrawal

Will you make sure that the Lt. Governor gets something in writing on this withdrawal? Thank you, and have a happy 
and safe Thanksgiving.

Marie Waller
Chief of Staff
Lieutenant Governor McGill's Office
(803) 734-2080
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